
 

                                22.12.2023 
  

FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
Dear Clients and Partners, 
 
At Centravis, our production continues smoothly. We have a reliable supply of energy, 
water, and billets, ensuring our operations are efficient. The team remains focused 
and committed, with our equipment performing at the high standards. 
 
Due to disruptions in the Red Sea trading route, we anticipate possible delays in order 
deliveries to our Asian and Middle East markets, potentially extending up to 2 weeks. 
We are monitoring the situation closely and are committed to minimizing any impact 
on delivery schedules. 
 
This week I visited our production in Nikopol. My meeting with our team was very 
encouraging. I saw noticeable advancements in both equipment and processes. I was 
very happy to see high team’s spirit and motivation, and they extend their thanks for 
your ongoing support and orders. 
 
As we approach our two-week winter break starting next week, we assure you that 
our support team will be available for any urgent needs you may have during this 
period. 
 
As the year draws to a close, we extend our warmest wishes to you for a Merry 
Christmas and a Happy New Year. We thank you for your continued partnership and 
look forward to a prosperous year ahead. 
 
Should you have any inquiries or require assistance, please do not hesitate to reach 
out. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com 
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 


